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Did your corporation 
undertake any important 
projects recently?  

Do you have a success 
story?

Did you learn lessons  
the hard way?

Whether you are a director or a property 
manager, please do share these valuable stories. 
Feel free to contact me and I will assist you in 
writing your article.

By sharing your experience we learn from the 
past and improve our collective futures.

 

info@cci-easternontario.ca
Eastern Ontario Chapter

Contributing to CCI CONDOCONTACT
 EDITOR’S CONTACT INFORMATION

A benefit of CCI membership is the opportunity to share 
perspectives with one another by contributing and reading 
articles in CCI Eastern Ontario’s quarterly newsletter  
CondoContact.

If you are a condominium director, owner or manager, 
and have a unique tale to tell or advice to relay to other 
condominium boards, let us know! If you are a professional 
or represent a trade company offering services or product to 
condominiums and have relevant articles, let us know!

The subject matter should be current, concise and helpful. 
Topics should relate to management and operations of 
condominiums and not be of a commercial nature.

Articles may be forwarded to:
Canadian Condominium Institute
Eastern Ontario Chapter
P.O. Box 455, 207 Bank Street,  
Ottawa, Ontario, K2P 2N2
Email: info@cci-easternontario.ca

Eastern Ontario Chapter

6th Annual 
ACMO CCI-EO Conference 

and Trade Show
Saturday, June 9th, 2018 
Will be held at the Conference  

& Events Centre in Ottawa
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SAVE THE DATE!
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